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5 March 2020 
 
 
Idg 
By Email: fyi-request-12200-6a044e2a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Idg 
 
Official Information Act Request 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request received on 10 February 2020 in which you 
specifically requested the following: 
 
I wish to request a copy of the Vehicle policy that applies to staff using SDHB vehicles and the 
rules regarding the usage 
 
Please see attached a copy of Southern DHB’s vehicle usage policy.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision by the Ombudsman.  The 
Ombudsman's Office can be contacted on 0800 802 602 or on-line at 
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Chris Fleming 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

Southern District Health Board  
Dunedin Hospital 

201 Great King Street 
Private Bag 1921  

DUNEDIN 9054  
 

Chief Executive Officer 
Phone 03-476 9456 Fax 03-476 9450 
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